
May 19 
 
Dear parent/ carer, 

 
Re: Year 9 End of year trip 

 
I am excited to say that we have arranged for your child’s year group to visit Bamburgh Castle. 

 
Details of the trip are as follows: 

 
 Where is it? Bamburgh Castle 

 What will happen? All students will enter Bamburgh Castle for a tour. After this, there will be 
team building / sporting activities. 

 Departure and return details? We will leave school at 9am and return to school between 3.30-
4pm. 

 Date? Thursday 18th July. 
 Price? £12 per student. Payment is to be made on ParentPay. An instalment plan is available. 

We want all children to be able to attend so if there are financial reasons why your child may 
not be able to go, please contact us and we will try to help. 

 Should uniform be worn? No. Pupils can wear their own clothes 

 Spending money? At parent’s discretion. Hopefully we will be able to purchase an ice cream 
if the weather is nice! 

 Lunch? Please provide a packed lunch, snacks and water. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the school. Please indicate on ParentPay if this is 
required. 

 Anything else? If we are experiencing nice weather, please ensure your child applies sunscreen 
before coming to school and that they have some with them to apply later on in the day should 
they feel it necessary. Bamburgh Castle is situated on the coast so we will have the 
opportunity to go on to the beach. If your child would like to paddle in the sea, this will be 
supervised. Therefore, a change of clothes is recommended and a towel to dry their feet. All 
pupils are expected to wear suitable/appropriate clothes (no belly tops) and footwear. 
Comfortable shoes should be worn for walking around the castle. 

 
Consent needs to be given on ParentPay for your child’s place to be confirmed. Please add any medical 
information that we may need to know to the notes box and ensure that school has your correct 
contact details in case of any emergencies. 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs M Farrell 
Year 9 Manager 


